From: Ken Leonard

To: Reg-Comment
Date: Thursday, September 19, 2019 2:51:57 PM

To Who It May Concern,

I agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO
moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in Docket Numbers
#19-002-R and #19-003-R. I ask you to make this moratorium permanent.

The Buffalo River was saved / protected from development over 50 years ago.
Protecting the watershed of the Buffalo River should be part and parcel of this
protection. We should make this protection permanent and it should include the
Buffalo River watershed.

Thank you for taking action to permanently protect the Buffalo River and its
watershed.

Greetings,
Ken Leonard
207 NW O St

Bentonville, AR 72712

Ken Leonard
479-366-9929
kenleonard57@gmail.com
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